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Comments: As someone who regularly uses non motorized trails both hiking with my dog and riding horses |
believe allowing ebikes is a mistake. Ebikes can reach speeds of over 40 mile per hour. This is a horrible
accident waiting to happen with anyone riding or packing horses. They travel at such a high speed and quietly
they would easily spook a horse. They could easily startle a dog or wildlife as well. If you came up upon one on
a trail it would easily travel too quickly to react properly react and get out of the way. When all other users travel
at a very slow speed in comparison. The wear and tear they would cause these trails would be significant.
Similar to any other motorized transportation. There would also be significant cost of replacing signs in each
area. Overall there is such a small population of users and we have designated motorized trails for a reason.
These ebikes are bicycles with motors.



